
Summary of key messages
• Broad support for native woodland creation and habitat restoration, as 

part of land use change and nature-based solutions to issues such as 
flooding and climate change.

• Involving local people and communities is really important both in the 
planning and throughout the life of the project

• Consideration needs to be given to how we manage deer and the 
balance of wildlife in the landscape

• Estate buildings need to be in use to provide economic and community 
benefits

• Lots of opportunities to share data and learning more widely, research 
project and 

Angus Glens Land Management Plan - Concept Consultation 
Feedback Summary

The concept consultation for the new Angus Glens Land Management Plan (LMP), covering Glen 
Prosen and Glen Doll, comprised: public engagement events where we spoke to over 200 
people about their thoughts, ideas, concerns regarding our land management concept; a short 
public survey; email newsletter containing links to plan maps/documents and online feedback 
form; meetings and site visits with stakeholders during the development of the LMP concept 
and during the public consultation period May-July 2024. These conversations, together with 
feedback through the survey, are helping to shape the next stage of detailed planning. 

The survey was available to complete online via the Angus Glens web page 
and also on paper at Glen Doll Ranger Centre and other public events, we had 
71 responses. The survey contained our questions:

1. What aspects of the plan are you most interested in? (Tick as many as you 
see fit)
2. What do you most like about the plan, and why?  
3. Is there a part of the plan that you would like to see improved, if so how?  
4. Please add any further comments relating to the plan here. 

What happens next…?

We are now working on developing more detail 
plans, which will be available in early 2025 and we 
will run public events, online information and 
visualisations, stakeholder and community 
meetings through February and March 2025 as a 
final opportunity for feedback. 

In the meantime, if you have experience to share, 
ideas on things we could do differently, or if you 
just want to know more about what we are up to 
please get in touch. Contact Chris or Sophie on 
angusglens@forestryandland.gov.scot 

Word Cloud showing top 50 words in response to Q3 of concept survey 
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Less fencing, more deer culling, less costly interventions

Should be sensitive to landscape, agriculture and climate issues

Livestock grazing using no fence collars

More info on tree nursery

Wildfire plan needed

Predator control and bird surveys

Education, more to involve young people and children

More detail on river restoration, native woodland creation

Biking and hiking trails, Inclusive access in fenced areas

Parking, recreation and visitor facilities

More detail on forestry productivity and plantation

Timber haulage, transport and road repairs

Further local, community and public engagement/involvement

More detail on buildings, housing, local economy, employment, culture

No improvements, good plans

Q3. Is there a part of the plan you would like to see improved?

Post-it note feedback on concept map in Glen Doll Ranger Centre

Information display in Glen Doll Ranger Centre
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